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Happy, Heijpful, Rard-working
Friday 25th February Term 4 2021/22

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to Term 4. It has been great to see so many clubs starting back this week. The children have
loved making slime in Fizz Pop, baking savoury muffins in cookery club and singing in Riverside Rockers.

This week, we have enjoyed having assemblies all together in the hall again. On Monday, we talked about
our values and discussed what ‘respect’ looks like in school, and it was also lovely to share achievements
with parents on Wednesday. We are looking forward to hopefully having more events together this year
and will shortly be sharing dates for class assemblies, where parents will be invited in to watch their child’s
assembly.

Book Week &

Reading remains a priority for us in school and next week it is Book Week where there will be a focus on
reading. There will be lots of exciting events for the children to enjoy which will support and encourage
reading. We have an author visiting us on Tuesday, children will be going to Rainham library on
Wednesday and there is even a teacher swap day! Please remember to come dressed as your favourite book
character on Thursday. We are looking forward to seeing the costumes.

The most recent COVID guidance states that there is no longer a legal requirement for people with
Coronavirus (COVID-19) infection to self-isolate, however if you have any of the main symptoms of
COVID-19 or a positive test result, the public health advice is to stay at home and avoid contact with other
people for at least 5 full days, and then continue to follow the guidance until you have received 2 negative
test results on consecutive days.

Finally, next week we have surfacing work starting in our car park and there will be very limited space
available. Staff will be parking in the taxi drop off area next week, so can we please ask anyone who drives
onto site not to park in there.

Once again, thank you for your continued support and have a great weekend.

Yours sincerely,

-%JQSCWL |

Mrs Robson
Head of School

This School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children,
achieving equal opportunities and combating discrimination.
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